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Re:ProposedFit Outof newleasedpremisesfor theDepartmentof Employment
andWorkplaceRelationsatBrindabdliaBusinessPark.

Theworksoutlinedin theDepartmentof EmploymentandWorkplaceRelations
(DEWR) submissionto theCommitteedated21 June2006aresubjectto certain
provisionsoftheAustralianGovernmentEnergyEfficiencypolicy.

The Departmentof EnvironmentandHeritage(DEH) throughtheAustralian
GreenhouseOffice (AGO) hasheld severalmeetingswith DEWRandis encouraged
thatDEWR haveapproachedthebuildingownerof29-31 BrindabellaBusinessPark
andsoughtacceptancefrom themto attachtheGreenLeaseSchedule(GLS). The GLS
providedto DEWR by theAGO specifies4.5 starsAustralianBuilding Greenhouse
Rating(ABGR) for tenancyandbasebuildingservices.

The AGO understandsthatDEWRis confidentthatagreementwill be reachedin
relationto theGLS andnotesthat DEWR will undertaketo exploreall practical
measuresto achievetheGLS requirement.

TheAGO alsoencouragesgoodpracticein installationofadequateelectricityandwater
meteringto facilitateaccuratereportingandmanagementby AustralianGovernment
agencies.Separatedigital meteringfor tenantlight andpowerandbasebuildingservices
is essentialto achieveandvalidatetheproposed4.5 starsABGR.

AGO is pleasedto noteDEWR’s submissionSection1.9.2.1 ofthewhich states:
Section1.9.2.1:’TheAGOhasbeenconsultedto ensurethat theintentofthe leaseis in
line withAGOpreferences’.

Section2.12.1 DEWR understandsthat the29-31 BBPbuildinghasbeendesignedto
achieveaminimumABGR of 4.5 starsandaGreenstarrating.It is acknowledgethat
section2.12.2ofthesubmissionrefers ‘that thebasebuilding includesa numberof
initiatives to achievethe4.5starsABOIL’

15 AUG 2006

RECEIVED V4 am.



Australian Government
Department of theEnvironment andHeritage

Australian GreenhouseOffice
In relationto Section2.12.3,AGO appreciatesthat DEWRwill useflat screenmonitors
asstandardfor all workstationsandIT trainingfacilities. The submissionalsocoversa
numberofEnvironmentalmanagementmeasures(refersection2.13.1 to 2.13.5
inclusive)whichwill supporttheoperationalachievementofthe4.5 starsABGR for
both thetenantandthelandlord.

Theproposedbuildingworksoutlinedin theDEWR submissiondoescomplywith the
AustralianGovernmentEnergyEfficiencypolicy and.TheDEWR submission
demonstratesa goodintentionto achievea4.5 starABOR standardfor theirproposed
premiseandseeksto minimisegreenhousegasemissionsfor this building.

Shouldyou wishadditionalinformation,pleasecontactLloyd Woodfordat the
Departmentof EnvironmentandHeritageon0262741734Fax 0262741814.

Yourssincerely

Lloyd Woodford
GovernmentEnergyEfficiency
Built EnvironmentandCommunitiesBranch
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